
   

                           Kent Safeguarding Children’s Board 

Signs of Safety: Awareness for Multi-Agency Staff  
 

‘Signs of Safety’ is being adopted by Kent County Council’s Early Help and Preventative Services and Specialist 
Children’s Services as the overarching practice framework for all its work with children, young people and 

their families. It is a purposeful and collaborative way of working with families to secure the best outcomes 
for children and young people. 

 
By the end of this course participants will be able to: 

 
• Introduce the concept of ‘Signs of Safety; to multi-agency staff working with children and young 

people 
• Understand how ‘Signs of Safety’ is being used in Child Protection Conferences 
• Raise staff awareness as to what will be required from them at Child Protection Conference 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Wednesday 15th June 2016 
9:30am -11:30am 

        The Friars (Tonbridge and Malling) 

   Wednesday 7th September 2016 
9:30am -11:30am 

    Aylesham Business Hub  (Canterbury) 
 

     Wednesday 28th September  2016 
9:30am -11:30am 

       Sessions House (Maidstone) 

   Wednesday 16th November  2016 
9:30am -11:30am 

  Sessions House (Maidstone) 
 

To book a place or for further information, please visit CPD online at: www.kentcpdonline.org.uk  or 
email kscbtraining@kent.gov.uk. 

Places are limited so early booking is advised. 
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